
Hydro East Service Center Moves to Larger Facility

To better assist its customers in the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic regions, Hydro East Inc. (a division of
Hydro Inc., a Chicago-based corporation), announced its move to a new facility in Aston, Pennsylvania,
on October 1, 2007. This modern 27,000 square-foot plant is located in a nearby suburb of Philadelphia,
convenient to major transportation facilities.
Hydro East is a leader in pump repair for the power generation, petroleum, industrial, and municipal
markets.

With this enlarged facility and new state-of-the-art equipment, Hydro East offers pump users along the
East Coast more options and capabilities for addressing their pump problems.

The new building provides a crane capacity of more than 75 tons so Hydro East can more efficiently
repair large circulating water, river water, vertical turbine, and other pumps that require a heavier crane
capacity. With the new facility and the experienced staff, Hydro East is well positioned to service their
customers 24/7 and to recommend repair options to increase pump reliability and performance.

To tour the new facility or to find out more about Hydro East's comprehensive services, call Maura
Fisher at 610-334-4421 or send an email through the Hydro East contact form.

 


